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Virginia Electric and Power Company

ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart, Vice President
Nuclear Operations

P. 0. Box 26666

Richmond, VA 23261

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING

This is to confirm arrangements made with Dr. B. Shriver of your staff during a
telephone conversation on January 11, 1985, for a management meeting in the
Region Il office at 9:00 a.m. on January 23, 1985. We understand that this
meeting was requested to discuss the results of the most recent operator
licensing examinations administered at the North Anna Power Station.

Should you have any questions concerning these arrangements, we will be pleased
to discuss them,

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Roger D. Walker for

John A, Olshinski, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: J. H. Ferguson, Chief
Operating Officer

E. W. Harrell, Station Manager ‘

B. Shriver, Training Supervisor :

I bcc: NRC Resident Inspector

) Operator Licensing Branch, NRR
Document Control Desk
Commonwealth of Virginia
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